
  
Meeting September 25, 2024  

COUNCIL TO COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

 
TO:    CHAIR AND MEMBERS 
  PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
   
 
SUBJECT: NOM: SHORT-TERM RENTAL 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
  

THAT the Notice of Motion seeking amendment of the Burnaby Zoning Bylaw to 

allow short-term rental of a portion of a primary dwelling containing a secondary 

suite when the secondary suite is rented long-term be REFERRED to the 

Planning and Development Committee to be considered in relation to the Short-

Term Rental Bylaw. 

 
 

REPORT 
 

Burnaby City Council, at the Open Council meeting held on September 9, 2024, 
received the attached Notice of Motion (NOM) from Councillor Lee seeking amendment 
to the Burnaby Zoning Bylaw to allow short-term rental of a portion of a primary dwelling 
containing a secondary suite when the secondary suite is rented long-term. 
 
This report is forwarded to the Planning and Development Committee for further review 
and consideration in relation to the Short-Term Rental Bylaw. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Blanka Zeinabova 
Sr. Manager Legislative Services 
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